
The City of Roswell is using a new emergency notification system called Nixle. Information about the 
service can be found by following this link http://www.roswellgov.com/index.aspx?NID=758 or by 
going to the city's website roswellgov.com and look for the “Nixle e-alert service” button on the right 
side in red. Residents signing up for this FREE service can receive instant alerts by email, text 
messages, or both from 

• Roswell 911 Center 
• Traffic
• Weather (flood warnings, snow, tornados etc.)
• Department of Transportation (road work/closing, recently gas main break)
• Fire Department (trees down, power lines down, fires)
• Police Department (local missing people, criminal descriptions)
• Community Relations (community events)
• National Center for Missing and Exploited Children 

This is a VERY valuable tool to have to stay safe and even save time! It does not bombard your phone 
or email because you can put in addresses that are important to you (home, work, daycare, school etc) 
and it only sends alerts involving the areas you are interested in. Of course, if you want to know 
everything going on you can choose that setting also. Help spread the word so we can work towards a 
better Roswell! 

Other good resources for Roswell residents or potential residents include:
• Roswell's e-newsletter- calendar of events, government considerations, and more! Just find the 

“Roswell Connections E-Newsletter” link on the left side of roswellgov.com and enter your 
email address or this is the direct link http://www.roswellgov.com/index.aspx?NID=416 

• The City of Roswell is active on Facebook and Twitter too!
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